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Councillor Norma Austin Hart is the Labour Councillor for
Liberton/Gilmerton. Councillor Hart is the Vice-Convenor for
Culture and Sport and this weekend she is attending the Labour
Party’s National Women’s Conference in Brighton.

She is keeping us up to date with her conference experience
from Brighton where she is a delegate.

There has been much cover of Ed Miliband’s speech in the media
and he seems to have got to the big energy companies! The
repeal of the bedroom tax had been well trailed and It was
enthusiastically received in the conference hall of course. I
was on the platform and can confirm he spoke for over an hour
without any notes. It was the speech of a leader in waiting,
confident, populist and engaging. I am biased of course!

Today we are debating issues about stronger safer communities
and health care. There will be votes on the privatisation of
the  Royal  Mail  and  the  Lobbying  bill.  And  this  afternoon
Doreen Lawrence will address conference before a final Q and A
with Ed Miliband.

And now from Councillor Austin Hart’s Twitter feed (which is
getting a lot of use down there in Brighton!)

Baroness Lawrence speaks @UKLabour party conference #lab13
latest Labour peer #quietdignity pic.twitter.com/iegqwsdNWW
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— Norma Austin Hart (@normaaustinhart) September 25, 2013

Ed Miliband’s critics ignore the fact the lights are already
going out – for the 4.5m in fuel poverty. By @sturdyalex
http://t.co/ke6Evj6s52

— New Statesman (@NewStatesman) September 25, 2013

 

Great to see so many of you at #lab13-now for the main event:
Co-op  Party  conf  in  Edinburgh  next  week.  Register  here:
http://t.co/i66AReIIyy

— Co-operative Party (@CoopParty) September 25, 2013
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